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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Fwd: Please deny an El Dorado Disposal rate Increase this year. 
1 message 

The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Wed, May 17, 2017 at 10:21 AM 

Kathy Witherow 
Assistant to Supervisor Brian K. Veerkamp 
District Three - El Dorado County
530.621.5652 

--- Forwarded message ----­
From: Paul Bado <paul.bado@me.com>
Date: Wed, May 17, 2017 at 10:15 AM 
Subject: Please deny an El Dorado Disposal rate Increase this year.
To: Supervisor Ranalli <bosfour@edcgov.us>, bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, 
bosfive@edcgov.us 

Mr. Ranalli and current El Dorado County Board of Supervisors,
I urge you to deny the proposed rate increase for solid waste collection by El Dorado disposal in the upcoming May 23rd
Hearing. The last few years, El Dorado Disposal has asked for a rate increase and the Board of Supervisor's has
granted an increase each year. I think it's about time that the Board of Supervisors deny an increase one year. The 
current weekly rate is already expensive and needs to remain affordable for customers in this county. Please deny a rate 
increase this year. Thank you. 

Paul Bado 
5080 Sagebrush road 
Garden Valley, Ca 95633 
530-303-7009
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